
CITY OF SHEBOYGAN 

HEARING 23-24-25 

 

APRIL 2, 2025. 

 

 

Pursuant to a notice published and letters sent, this hearing is for the purpose of allowing 

interested parties to be heard relative to the vacating and discontinuance of portions of North 

Commerce Street in the City of Sheboygan. 

 

 

 All interested parties will now be heard. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


